
Newsletter for the Children of St Mary Magdalene Primary School (Woolwich Campus) 
Friday 12th June 2020 

 
Summer 2- Family: Respect- “Honour everyone. Love the family of believers. Fear God.”  1 Peter 2:17  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Dear Children, 

This week in school as well as our children in the Hub and Year 
6, we have welcomed back some of our Year 1 children.  They 
have settled into the new routines very well and have been 
very sensible with social distancing but at the same time 
managing to have lots of fun with their friends.  We are very 
proud of all the children in school this week as well as all of 
you who are at home.  You manage to amaze your teachers 
every week with all the work you are doing online.   
Next week, children in Reception and Nursery will also join us 
in school and we are very much looking forward to seeing 
them back with us aswell.  
 
Sending you my love and best wishes as always, 

Mrs King 

  

Mrs King   

Bishop Christopher’s Thanks to All 

(a section of his letter sent to Headteachers) 

“I am writing to express my warm and deep appreciation of all that 
you are giving to serve the young people and school communities in 
your care in these difficult times, and to assure you of my prayers and 
concern for you all.  

Sustaining that community calls for imagination, flexibility, and 
determination and I am full of admiration and gratitude for how you 
have risen to the challenge. May we all soon see better days and may 
the trials through which we have lived in recent weeks strengthen us, 
by God’s grace, to live well in those better days when they come.  

With gratitude, prayers and good wishes”  

The Rt Revd Christopher Chessun Bishop of Southwark  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
Star of the Week for Makeba Class is Olivia for the fantastic work she has 
submitted on Purple Mash. Mrs Nicholson-Wright and Miss Thomas are so 
proud of her. 

 
 
Idman in Year 6 receives the value child award for respect, especially 
during PE lessons.  Mr Smith also nominates Glory for following the 
golden rules. 
 
Kenechukwun in Y1E is the star for all the creative work he is doing at 
home. ‘Keep up the good work’, say Mrs Kristensen and Mrs Nicholson 
Jones.  Have a look at all his work here: 
 

 
 

 
 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK….  
 

Having respect for someone means you think good 
things about who a person is or how they act.  You 
can have respect for others, and you can have respect 
for yourself.  Showing respect to someone means you 
act in a way that shows you care about their feelings 
and well-being.  

How do you show respect for others? 

 
  

 

 
 

 

We wish the following children a very happy birthday last week and 
this week… 

Jaziah – 8th June – Dahl Class 
John – 8th June – Makeba Class 
Denzil – 10th June – Perry Class 

Genevieve – 11th June – Makeba Class 
Ahlam – 13th June – Potter Class 

Mckenzie – 14th June – Dahl Class 
 

 


